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Thank you for your information request, received on 15 February 2017. You asked the
London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following
information under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR):

“Is there housing for disabled people in East Village and if so how much, what kind of
units and where is it located?”

| can confirm that the Legacy Corporation holds information relevant to your request on our
planning register, accessible and searchable via our website: Legacy Corporation Planning

Regqister.

Planning application 14/00039/106 provides information on the provision for wheelchair
accessible housing within the East Village plots NO5, NO6, NO8, N16 and N18/19. These are
the plots which the Legacy Corporation has granted reserved matters approvals pursuant to
the outline planning permission for the Stratford City development. The submitted document
‘Market report of Wheelchair Accessible Housing’ dated January 2014 and officer’s report for
planning application 14/00039/106 confirms that 10% of the units to be developed in each of
the above plots will be wheelchair accessible.

This is in addition to the requirement secured under the Stratford City s.106 agreement
(available on the register in the documents under application reference 10/90641/EXTODA)
that all units meet Lifetime Homes standards (meaning standards set out in Meeting Part M
and designing Lifetime Homes published by the Joseph Rowntree Foundation in 1999).

The January 2014 document within planning application 14/00039/106 also confirms that of
the 2818 homes constructed in East Village (pursuant to reserved matters approvals granted
by the Olympic Delivery Authority), 240 homes are wheelchair accessible, comprising 10%
of the social rented units, 8% of the intermediate housing units and 8% (adaptable) of all
other homes.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:
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Deputy Chief Executive

London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





